
November
Newletter 
It is hard to believe we are already in November. October flew by in

the blink of an eye!  

This month we will be covering letters B, T, E & N.
Veterans Day is November 11 so we will be discussing honoring our

country and learning about the meaning of Veterans Day. We will
also be talking about what we are thankful for - Thanksgiving is

November 23 and will be having a Thanksgiving feast in the
classroom on Wednesday November 22.   Look out for a signup

genius a little later in the month for the party.

** We will be off school November 23 & 24.  

Our Parent teacher conferences will take place the week of
November 13, so be sure to sign up via the signup genius link that
went to your emails. I am flexible and if a time/date does not work

for you please reach out. 

Lastly,  it is getting colder so be sure to send in some warmer spare
clothes for your child, as well as making sure all jackets, hats etc are

labeled.  

As always, any questions or concerns you can reach me via Class
Dojo or via email.

Ms. Isabella & Ms. Kelly 
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